
the 

May Day meeting with... 

the Family and Part-
Time Working Group

join us on 1st May at 12:00 for a
walk & talk in South Park (starting

from the common room)

We aim to provide
support and visibility to

members of the
department who are in a

caring role and those
seeking flexible careers,
career breaks or part-

time employment.

For further information, 
email: laura.winchester@psych.ox.ac.uk

visit: The Family & PT Working Group webpage

https://www.psych.ox.ac.uk/about/people-culture/family-flexible-working#:~:text=The%20Family%2Dfriendly%20and%20Part,breaks%20or%20part%2Dtime%20employment.

